re-home an individual or family who has fallen on hard times through The Homewarming Sponsorship Program. In early fall we made a commitment to help with the deposit on an apartment and to donate furnishings and other household goods for someone in need. We will collect funds towards that deposit (for someone as yet unknown to us) during our Second Sunday Share the Plate Collection on December 10. All donations that Sunday will go towards this unless specially marked as pledge fulfillment. Make checks out to Abode Services, and mark Mission Peak UU in the memo line. We will call on you as soon as we are assigned a family to re-home to request your donations of homewarming goods.